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From: 
Karen Sides   On Behalf Of Joseph Moore

Sent:
Tuesday, March 15, 2005 3:43 PM

To:
Board Office; Gerald Williams; Ann Killets; Joyce Beninati; Julieann Allison; Nat Harrington; Joseph Sanches

Cc:
Carol Bass; Lori Cox

Subject:
Board Meeting Questions - March 16, 2005 - Paulette Burdick

On March 14, 2005 Board Member Paulette Burdick asked the following questions regarding items on the March 16, 2005 Board Meeting agenda:

PM2 Educational Specification for Glades Central High

Question #1: Please clarify the modifications that are needed for establishing the career programs. 

Response #1:  There will likely be remodeling of existing spaces (approx. 10,000 sq. ft.) as well as construction of at least one new building (approx. 28,000 sq. ft.).  The architect has some flexibility on how he achieves the program requirements using existing and new space within the project budget.

Question #2:  Are the programs currently established at the school. 

Response #2:  Criminal Justice and Agriculture are existing.

Question #3:  What new programs are we adding?

Response #3:  The proposed (new) career programs are information technology, medical skills, and engineering.

Question #4:  Has there been any discussion with neighboring counties to allow out of county students to attend the career programs?

Response #4:  No, there has not been any discussion to allow out of county students to attend career programs 

Question #5:  What is the current capacity of Glades Central and enrollment?

Response #5:  The FISH Capacity at Glades Central HS is 1590 students.  Enrollment on 2/14/05 was 1302 students (82% utilization).
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